
VII.  NEW BUSINESS 

 

B.  BUSINESS SERVICES  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1 – 2010-11 Student Registration Update      Information 

 

At the April 20, 2010 Board of Education Meeting Board members requested information 

from the 2010-11 Student Registration on two new registration procedures:  credit card 

payment and the “per rider” transportation fee.  Included in Board members’ packets is 

data regarding these two items.  Ms. Schuster will review this information with the Board.   


